STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Office » 3190 160th Avenue SE ¢ Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 » (425) 649-7000
July 2, 2008

CERTIFIED MAIL
7005 1820 0000 6708 7317

Mr. Max A. Gurwch

Ultra Corp.

1700 Westlake Ave. N Suite 700
Seattle, WA 98109

Dear Mr. Gurvich;

Re: Termination Letter for the following Hazardous Waste Site enrolled in the Voluntary

Cleanup Program (VCP):
e Site Name: Pace Building, aka Pace/Ultra Corp. Property :
o Site Address: 500 7% Ave., Kirkland, WA
e Facility/Site No.: 2159 '
e VCP No.: NW0387

_This letter provides written notice that the VCP agreement between the Washington Department of. ..
Ecology (Ecology) and you and/or your organization is terminated. The effective date of '
termination is the date of this notice. The reason for this termination is that the. rethainder of the
cleanup action will be conducted as a formal cleanup action, an Agreed Order with Ecolo gy The
assigned Project Manager is now Ron Timm, at 425-649-7185.

If you have any questions you can reach me at 425-649-7038.
Sincerely,

Pure Q4—
Russ Olsen .

Unit Manager
Toxic Cleanup Program

ro/jh/kp -

cc: Julie K. W. Wukelic, Hart Crowser . : ' o Tiwmn
Russ Olsen, Ecology . ' LusT
Dolores Mitchell, Ecology




